
 

 
 
Dear Tuba City Elementary Families, 
 
As the autumn leaves paint a vibrant tapestry, we wanted to take a moment to share some important 
updates for the month of November. Your continued support and engagement in your child's 
education are truly appreciated. 
 
**Morning Drop-off Reminder** 
   Beginning at 7:50 am, the school doors will be closed to ensure a focused and calm learning environment 
for our students. We kindly request all parents/guardians to exit the building by this time. Your 
cooperation in this matter is greatly valued. 
 

**Prioritizing Health and Wellness** 
   We have noticed a rise in illnesses, and your child's well-being is of utmost importance. If your child is 
feeling unwell or has any symptoms, please keep them home. Should you require assistance with COVID 
tests, please don't hesitate to let us know.  As the temperatures drop, please ensure your children are 
dressed for the cooler weather. Avoid sending them to school in short pants and be sure to send them with 
a jacket to keep them warm and comfortable throughout the day. 
 

**Stay Connected with Parent Portal** 
   In the heart of the second quarter, real-time updates on your child's attendance and grades can be 
easily accessed through our Parent Portal. Please reach out to Ms. Geneeha to sign up for this invaluable 
tool. 
 

**Engage with Class Dojo** 
   Class Dojo remains our primary communication platform, linking school and families. If you haven't 
already, please connect with your child's teacher or the school to sign up. It's an essential avenue for 
updates, celebrations, and seamless dialogue. 
 

**Embracing Native Heritage Month** 
   November is Native Heritage Month, a time to honor and celebrate the rich cultural diversity of our 
community. We invite you to share and explore your own native heritage with us. Together, we can learn, 
appreciate, and grow in unity. 

 
Your ongoing partnership is the cornerstone of our shared success. We are grateful for your trust 
and dedication to our school family. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do 
not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Wishing you a November filled with warmth and wellness! 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 

 
Sophia Begody, TCES Principal 


